

CITY OF MORENO VALLEY NOTICE OF OPENINGS UTILITIES COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Moreno Valley is now accepting applications for the Utilities Commission. The appointees shall serve without compensation for designated terms. In addition, the appointees shall attend at least one meeting prior to the appointment and be registered voters at the time of appointment and throughout their incumbencies. It is not required that the Utilities Commission members be residents of the City of Moreno Valley. All members shall each have the ability to evaluate utility issues.

The following positions need to be filled:

No positions are available at this time

The commission has the general power and duty to act in an advisory capacity to the City Council and staff in all matters pertaining to Moreno Valley Utility, pertaining to other utility services such as water, sewer, gas, and the investor-owned electric utility serving parts of the City, and in addition, the commission has the following particular powers and duties: review the budget for the Moreno Valley Utility during the process of its preparation and make recommendations with respect thereto to the City Council, review and make recommendations on all MVU capital improvements which require City Council approval, review and make recommendations to the City Council regarding rates for Moreno Valley Utility, and respond to requests and concerns of the public relating to utility issues.

Meetings are scheduled on the fourth Wednesday of each month at 6:00 p.m., and held in the Council Chamber, 14177 Frederick Street, Moreno Valley.

The City Council encourages all individuals who meet the qualifications to apply for these positions. Applications are available on the City Website at http://www.moreno-valley.ca.us/city_council/commissions.shtml and at the City Clerk's Department, located at 14177 Frederick St., Moreno Valley, California, during regular business hours (7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., Monday through Thursday, and 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Friday). For further information, please call 951.413.3001.

Applications will be accepted in the City Clerk's Department until filled.

M. Patricia Rodriguez
Manager of the Mayor and City Council Office/City Clerk

Date Posted: January 29, 2025